

COUGAR COUNTRY

Two North Catalina Street Ventura. CA 93001



Bulletin for September 6th, 2017

STUDENTS

BANNERBOLD- VHS' literary magazine is in need of staff! Informational meeting is going to be held in room 30 @ lunch today, Wednesday.

K. RANEY

CSF- applications are due Thursday September 21st for junior and seniors. Please pick up an application in room 206. **SOVICH**

STUDENTS: The VHS library is OPEN on Thursdays until 5:30 pm! This is an excellent time to bring friends and meet as a study group, work on research or type that big paper. Everyone is welcome.

STUDENTS, do you have textbook or library obligations? If you do, you will receive an email obligation notice every Friday. Check your 'venturaedu' email regularly. Students may be waiting for the book you did not return. Clear your obligations as soon as possible by returning any overdue books or paying for a replacement book. **ADAMICH**

REMINDER- Please if you have not done so, <u>complete the</u> <u>bright pink form from your summer packet</u> and return it to your teacher or the guidance office as soon as possible. **RYDER**

STUDENTS under 18 years old who are currently working need to renew their work permit. Stop by the Career Center (room 107) for the paperwork. **SMYLE**

CAREER CENTER HAPPENINGS

STUDENTS: A representative from the University of Redlands will be in the career center on Wednesday, September 6th, during 3rd period to share information about their campus and programs. They offer 40 undergraduate programs, 21 NCAA Division III athletic teams, 120,000 annual community service hours, 21 Fulbright awards in nine years, 100-plus clubs, and a history spanning more than a century. Sign up in the career center.

JUNIORS AND SENIORS: Are you interested in Engineering? The Fall 2017 Pre-Engineering Program (PEP) starts September 19th. We can send three students to participate in this 14 week program at the Naval Warfare Center in Port Hueneme. An info meeting will be on Thursday, September 7th at lunch in the career center. Interested students need to attend the meeting to get an application. See Mrs. Roberts for more info.

STUDENTS: Are you interested in attending a Service Academy? Foothill High School is hosting an information night on September 14th at 6 pm. Representatives from the US Naval Academy, US Military Academy, US Air Force Academy, US Merchant Marine Academy and US Coast Guard Academy will be sharing information about their programs. **ROBERTS**

STUDENTS: Many elite universities, including Tufts, University of Chicago, Pitzer and Harvey Mudd College offer all-expenses-paid fly-in opportunities for underrepresented high school seniors. Additional information is available in the career center. **ROBERTS**

STUDENT VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITY: The Oxnard Jazz Festival is looking for volunteers for Saturday September 9th. Volunteers are needed for registration table, parking, shuttle area, setup, breakdown and runners. Volunteers will be able to enjoy the festival after their shift. Event organizers will certify your hours and provide a letter of recommendation. See Mrs. Roberts in the career center for more info.

STUDENT VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITY: The Middle School Youth Center (at the First United Methodist Church next to Cabrillo Middle School) is looking for volunteers to assist with their after school program. The center is open M-F from 3:00 to 5:15 pm. Volunteers can serve one day or multiple days a week. See Mrs. Roberts in the career center for more info. **ROBERTS**

Nothing to report.	
CLUBS	

STAFF AND STUDENTS

TEEN VOICE- Meeting on Thursday during lunch. Check back in office for meeting location. FRIAS

HEAL THE BEACH CLUB meeting Friday at Lunch in Room 63. Planning for our paddleboard race. All are welcome. **MAXWELL**

WILLKOMMEN! THE GERMAN CLUB will meet every Friday at lunch in Room 131. You do not need to know German or be in German class to join! Come share in the fun, food, and games. Learn about German culture and help prepare for the exchange in the spring! See you there. **REICH**

THE GEOGRAPHY CLUB is the new name for last year's International Club. Come to Room 131 on Wednesdays to learn about and celebrate other cultures, meet people of different ethnicities, and prepare for the Geography Competition in November. **REICH**

SPORTS

Nothing to report.

STAFF

Nothing to report.

FIELD TRIP/EXCURSION INFORMATION

Nothing to report.